Over the hills and through the woods,
Vasaloppet USA races will ALWAYS be on a trail

It's true! Vasaloppet USA will always have the race on a trail. Even during low snow years.

Previously, for low snow races, the back-up plan was to hold the race on Knife Lake north of Mora.
And we can all agree... its just not as fun to ski on a frozen lake as it is to ski on a beautiful hilly trail
through the woods. So from now on, the Vasaloppet USA race will ALWAYS be a ski-marathon length
race on a challenging and fun trail, even during low snow years too!

How can we say that?

Considering that Mother Nature has been so untrustworthy the past few years, Vasaloppet race
organizers have been expanding the trails near the Nordic Center and surrounding area, including
some challenging new hills and turns. This, combined with our new snowmaking equipment, enables
the Vasaloppet to host a fun, challenging trail race close to town. Good-bye to Knife Lake racing and
hello to marathon-length ski race every year.

How cool is that?!

It is always our plan to hold a point-to-point race on our beautiful trails starting in Warman to the
finish line in downtown Mora. And this year is no exception. So you can register with confidence,
knowing that the race will always be on a challenging, fun trail...over the hills and through the woods.

Register online at: vasaloppet.us



https://vasaloppet.us/

